

ZOOM CHAT SGM 2019/04/01

01:05:32 John Magor 1841: Hi, is anybody currently talking?I've got no audio coming through.
01:14:18 Marte 1823: Test audio
01:20:14 Peter Tippett: No audio my end.
01:21:06 Marte 1823: has the moderator muted us?
01:22:17 Peter Tippett: Who is moderator?
01:25:48 Marte 1823: leaving and coming back in a minute
01:27:55 Peter Tippett: no
01:44:35 Marte 1823: the cat broke my mic
01:45:45 Scouse 1619: They may well indeed David !
01:47:48 Scouse 1619: Perhaps 61482031467 is RH !
01:55:23 Peter Tippett: <http://confest.org.au/faq/tickets>
01:55:39 Peter Tippett: Has not been updated.
02:00:48 Marte 1823: Hello
02:01:04 Marte 1823: speak for me
02:01:21 Marte 1823: The cat broke my fucking mic
02:01:34 Marte 1823: no fucking camera
02:01:39 Deb Moerkerken (1750ðŸš): fucking cat
02:01:46 Marte 1823: fucking cat
02:01:47 Peter Tippett: lol.
02:02:02 Deb Moerkerken (1750ðŸš): walter
02:02:16 Marte 1823: the password is fucking cat
02:04:03 Kristen Joy 1645: cats and computers are disastrous combination
02:05:31 Deb Moerkerken (1750ðŸš): badboybubby
02:05:32 Grant Waldram: I don't think that would be very comfortable lol
02:08:55 Peter Tippett: Lol Scouse. I just read your email.
02:09:51 Aaron Shipperlee: Can the link to the agenda be posted in the chat please?
02:12:36 Scouse 1619: Sadly if it rains we will be bogged out !
02:13:16 Grant Waldram: the agenda was emailed to everyone with an email address
02:15:45 Matt 1707: There are some key facilitator roles that haven't been filled yet. Is there going to be time to speak about that in this meeting?

02:21:26 Darrylle Ryan: hi all
02:21:40 Peter Tippett: http://data.dte.org.au/files/2019-04-01%20SGM%20Notice_.pdf
02:22:06 Skye Fitzpatrick 1659: SGM / Cat meeting ;)
02:23:53 Peter Tippett: Catotonic
02:24:14 Marte 1823: Bloody cat
02:25:53 Peter Tippett: Does it have a mic?
02:26:29 Marte 1823: No. It broke it just as this meeting was about to start.
02:26:33 Peter Tippett: Shame there is no searchable database.
02:31:29 Marte 1823: She tangled her leg in the mic cord, fell off the desk, scratched my legs, ended up on the floor, ended up under the office chair wheels, pulling the mic cord to where it has made a short circuit.

02:36:00 Peter Tippett: Start accepting once the gates close.
02:36:51 Marte 1823: Fire twirling and Silent Disco are insane \$
02:37:38 Jessica Townsend 1715: would have loved to have had more time to organise things.. for all the reasons stated.

02:38:10 Marte 1823: people don't submit verified quotes
02:38:36 Scouse 1619: We need a cap on money for Villages and a cap on amount of Villages
02:40:07 Marte 1823: Contingencies shouldn't be allowed
02:41:57 A Human: I have to duck out, seems like you have enough numbers
02:44:52 Peter Tippett: Its just a diversion kathy.
02:47:53 Lars Nissen 1685: 5 minute break for me.
02:52:03 Skye Fitzpatrick 1659: Great News about Paul
02:54:21 Jessica Townsend 1715: Yep here
02:54:37 Martin s: I'm here
02:54:40 Marte 1823: Don't ask her for her photo id then
02:54:49 Marte 1823: or him
02:54:50 Grant Waldram: do you have a mic Jessica?
02:55:11 Jessica Townsend 1715: nope won't work on this pc for some reason
02:55:14 David Ramin McDonald: yes
02:55:23 David Ramin McDonald: yes I am
02:55:32 Marte 1823: just joking because I get scrutinized
02:55:55 Marte 1823: Aaron thinks i am Russian

02:56:19 Marte 1823: Now they get the grill
02:56:40 Matt 1707: I have something I'd like to say.
02:56:45 Grant Waldram: you are Russian Marte ;)
02:56:51 Grant Waldram: aren't you?
02:56:51 Peter Tippett: A nice small audio file to process for you david
02:56:53 Marte 1823: Comrade
02:57:49 Matt 1707: We have at least three critically important facilitator positions that are currently vacant.
03:00:48 Lars Nissen 1685: to busy to hang in here. Good night All
03:01:05 Matt 1707: Thanks John.
03:07:27 Marte 1823: How are the thorns? What is happening at site with the \$6900 eradication program?
03:07:36 Peter Tippett: No meows regarding the plausibility of this meeting.
03:09:52 John Magor 1841: I wonder if anybody else is feline these cat puns are going to cause stress if they're tabby continued?
03:10:50 Peter Tippett: Making hiss-tory
03:11:17 Kristen Joy 1645: g'night
03:11:23 John Magor 1841: I know you're probably just kitten with us, but....
03:11:41 John Magor 1841: Keep it up, you'll get a spray.
03:11:44 Martin s: that's pur-thetic
03:11:48 Deb Moerkerken (1750): goodnight everyone
03:12:15 John Magor 1841: That's a mew-t point.
03:12:27 Jessica Townsend 1715: Is Troy Reid online at all ?
03:12:40 Elisa Brock: No, Jessica, Troy left.
03:12:41 Peter Tippett: goodnight doesnt mean fur-ever.
03:12:53 Jessica Townsend 1715: dam
03:12:58 Jessica Townsend 1715: Thankyou
03:13:02 Martin s: lmao
03:13:26 John Magor 1841: Keep it up, and you'll see most people asking.. "let meow-t of the meeting".
03:13:39 Peter Tippett: I know its a-paw-ling
03:13:40 Jessica Townsend 1715: Also have a containers issue. will send email
03:13:54 Martin s: just want to throw in a supertroopers comment here... but wont
03:14:16 Marte 1823: Container location for Bike Crew in dispute
03:14:48 Peter Tippett: Paw-don me? ;-)
03:14:52 John Magor 1841: My cat is learning Auslan, because he likes to 'paws for affect'
03:15:37 Peter Tippett: You got me.
03:15:59 John Magor 1841: A friend in New Zealand has trained his cat to write postcards - he often sends me 'kitty litters'.
03:16:18 Marte 1823: Speaking people just ignore this chat
03:17:03 Peter Tippett: So rude!
03:18:08 Jessica Townsend 1715: I saw your email Marte
03:18:24 Marte 1823: Thank you Jessica.
03:18:26 Jessica Townsend 1715: also have issue because there was no communication.
03:19:21 Jessica Townsend 1715: and we had made plans . according to the DTE - Onsite Storage Policy ,, but dose not seem others have
03:20:11 John Magor 1841: My cat's training people in very specific kitchen skills, his next class is titled ' whisker way'.
03:20:17 Marte 1823: If the containers go on the south side of the markets I have no idea how they will move them around when the site moves.
03:21:21 Elisa Brock: What makes the containers hard to move from there, Marte?
03:21:57 Marte 1823: As far as I know we don't have a vehicle or crane
03:22:21 Marte 1823: We move around Woomoora
03:23:51 Elisa Brock: I thought we hire a crane truck for that. But what difference does it make if the containers are south or west of the market?
03:24:41 Jessica Townsend 1715: Iron bark
03:25:26 Marte 1823: Bike Crew want our container in the shearing shed paddock and have said so everytime
03:25:35 Marte 1823: in our motion
03:25:49 Marte 1823: passed when funding allocated
03:25:52 Skye Fitzpatrick 1659: Good Night All, as I know nothing about this topic I'll leave now
03:26:04 Marte 1823: Cye Skye

03:26:23 Marte 1823: Rust and moisture come up
03:26:58 Matt 1707: Btw, I have a (trainee) civil engineer here. And he says redgum's fine. Can put him on if you like.
03:28:02 Marte 1823: Off the ground is better so red gum or concrete or anything on the ground
03:28:06 Jessica Townsend 1715: Nods,, Marte.
03:28:35 Jessica Townsend 1715: Gypsy also object to the proposed location
03:28:38 Marte 1823: Yes, thanks
03:28:57 Marte 1823: thanks
03:29:06 Marte 1823: Boris is fine
03:29:17 Marte 1823: location near boris is good
03:29:43 Marte 1823: Woolshed PADDOCK
03:29:56 Jessica Townsend 1715: waves....
03:30:01 Marte 1823: Bye